All enrollments, including kindergarteners for next year, are now online. You will find it very
helpful to read through ALL instructions and information on the district registration page
before beginning the process.

Though your registration is online, there are still some original documents that must be
brought into the office for verification. These documents must be brought in by the guardian
registering the student. Other required documents only need to be uploaded. You may upload
required documents during registration, it is a time saver, for both you and the school, but of
course, we are happy to scan and upload them when you come in to finalize your registration.

Once your enrollment application is submitted, our office will email you with “next step”
information. This will include a google form to schedule your appointment to come in with
your required documents. We will respond promptly, but please allow us 48 hours to email
you.

Please remember the backpack tag generator, it’s crucial for kindergarteners!

The last step of kindergarten registration is to request a time, and will also be done online.
Time requests will be considered on a first come, first serve basis AND only when all required
documents have been received. As time slots become full, requests will go to the waiting list
and parents will be notified if a spot for the requested time becomes available. Please note, it
is unlikely waiting lists will change before mid-August.

Time Requests will open online Monday, May 2nd at 8:00am

Kindergarten Time Request



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1JbzeYW-ZGzVZO8W5SyBEEPcceUPNJFQDr_3RR8YpZ_Q/edit#responses




